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I see that this is not the only inquiry into Rural Health System, firstly I only heard about this 
one the 8th and was only put in the local paper on the 5th and the time I was able to be able 
to use my PC it is now the 10th. 
 
This inquiry as you call it is just another White Wash into the system, it should at least go 
until the end of January 2021 so people have time to write in about it. 
 
In my own experiences in the local and Albury Base Hospital was that bad I was going to get 
up and leave it on the Friday night from Albury but the only thing that stopped me was, I 
was that dizzy from the drugs they gave me I could not.  
 
I was able to be transfer to the Private Hospital in West Albury were I was not on the same 
drugs was able to go home the next day. 
 
I wrote two letters to the N.S.W. Minister for Health so ask him for the copy of each one 
dated the 4th and the other the 7th of December 2020 then you might get a real idea what 
goes on there. 
 
Even my own doctor told me about a lady in the Base who put a complaint about a Doctor 
badly treating her and what I understand was it was close to an assault to the board but 
nothing even came of it like so many others when I tried to ring up and make a appointment 
with the general manger there I was put off to two different people which was just a waste 
of time and money. 
 
In 2000 I seen my father there being that close of me dropping the male nurse to the floor 
because ion the way treated my farther by grabbing him and pushing him up into the bed, 
he was at the time 82 years old.  
 
As it comes under Victorian Health system even thou N.S.W. pays and along with the 
Federal Government the most amount of money, it should be put back into N.S.W. Health 
System it should never ever been placed in Victorian hands it is in New South Wales and it 
takes a Feral Referendum to change the states borders unless you do something this around 
then do not waste the tax payers money on so called inquires. 


